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Watts Remy

From: Wesley Lachman <lachman@comcast.net>
Sent: Tuesday, April 2, 2019 11:29 AM
To: SENR Exhibits
Subject: SB 931

Dear Legislators: 
 
Please approve SB 931 to require strict notice of aerial spraying above forest lands in the FERNS database. If we cannot 
yet produce, as we should, an outright ban all such spraying, at the very least we should ensure notification of nearby 
residents as a stop-gap measure. 
 
Let us look forward to the day when such spraying—with its toxic drift, damage, and pollution—will be prohibited across 
all the geography of our state. 
 
Wesley Lachman 
1567 Barber Drive 
Eugene, OR 97405 
541 239 1300 


